- The District is seeking staff’s feedback on calendar changes for this school year i.e. starting the
school year on Wednesday instead of Monday.

- Sheridan Technical College presented information on their post-secondary programs

- School Counseling & BRACE Advisement department shared that the peer BRACE Advisement
program offers a $500 stipend to participants

- The Advisory forum is requesting a calendar of all school’s events

Next Meeting Date & Time:

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 @ 11:00 am in the Principal’s Conference Room (room

114).

Meeting Adjournment:
Motion: Ms. Quinn motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:25 pm. Motion carried unanimously.
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